
El  Dorado  deputies  discover
stolen goods
Eight days after El Dorado County sheriff’s deputies found
stolen property in a residence they are telling the public
about it.

It took deputies, South Lake Tahoe cops, CHP, DA investigators
and agents from the drug task force to execute the search
warrant on the South Shore residence on June 6.

Even though deputies want people to come forward who may have
been the victim, they are not giving any clues to what was
recovered.

It is not known what led to the warrant being issued, why it
took all those agencies or if arrests are pending.

The street where the goods were found also not provided.

Deputies believe the property had been stolen from storage
facilities and mailboxes and people may not be aware of the
theft.

Detective Paul Kuhn, (530) 573.3022, is the one to contact for
more info.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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